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From: JoAnne Pringle <[ >
Sent: September 24, 2018 9:57 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: BILL 27, PLEASE DO NOT PASS

This bill is being rushed through without proper consideration or input from parties which will be affected.

Please re consider and do the job properly.

Rushing such legislation because of lobbying by such groups as PETA is not wise, not necessary and driven by extremist
Lobby groups.

JoANne Pringle
CKC registered dog breeder

Sent from my iPad





